
 

Willows High School 

Bulletin of the Day 

October 7, 2025 

 
Tuesday, October 7, 2025 – Gold Day, After School Tutorial, 3:00 p.m., Rm. 1, Mr. Z 

1.  Volleyball @ Pierce, 5:00 p.m. (please release the JV at 2:45 p.m.) 

 

Wednesday, October 8, 2025 – Purple Day 

1.  Swimming @ Oroville, 3:30 p.m. (please release @ 1:15 p.m.) 

 

Thursday, October 9, 2025 – Gold Day, After School Tutorial, 3:00 p.m., Rm. 1, Mr. Z 

1.  Volleyball vs. East Nicolaus, 5:00 p.m. 

2.  Girls Tennis vs. Paradise, 3:30 p.m. 

 

Friday, October 10, 2025 – Purple Day 

1. Football @ Pierce, 5:30 p.m. 

2.  Cross Country @ West Valley Invite (please release @ 8:45 a.m.) 

3.  FFA @ CATA Roadshow 

 

Saturday, October 11, 2025 

1.  FFA @ CATA Roadshow 

 

MENU OF THE DAY  Crunchy tacos, spicy chicken tenders & biscuit, bean & cheese burrito or  

pizza 

BREAKFAST TOMORROW Breakfast burrito, plain bagel & cream cheese or parfait 

 

GENERAL ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 

1.  MedEd Club will be on campus on October 15th at lunch in Room 101.  If you are a student interested in a 

future career in medicine or allied health, come join us to learn about internship opportunities, scholarship 

information, and listen to guest speakers from the healthcare field.  Lunch and prizes will be provided for 

attending. 

 

2.  Reminder, if you want to play a Winter sport and have not played a sport this year, you must be cleared 

through the WHS Office before you can go out to practice.   

 

3.  There will be a Key Club meeting today at lunch in Mrs. Spooners Room 204. 

 

4.  We are excited to host another SPOOKTACULAR blood drive October 30th.  Want to learn more about the 

importance of donating blood?  We are luck to welcome Michael, our Vitalant rep who will be giving a short 



presentation tomorrow in Mrs. Spooners Room 204 at lunch.  It is fascinating, and he always brings treats!  

Come check it out! 

 

5.  FCA kick-off meeting on Thursday, October 9th at lunch in Room 604.  Join us for friends, fellowship and 

treats. 

 

6.  There will be a representative from UTI on campus on Friday giving a presentation about their school and 

the programs they offer.  Opportunity to attend the presentation is open to all students, and anyone interested in 

attending the presentation needs to sign up in the office by the end of the day on Wednesday. 

 

 


